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ATTENTION BGSL Members:

 

The FINAL 2018 BGSL hunter orientation will be held this coming Saturday

(Nov. 3) in the main clubhouse at 10 a.m.   This will be the last

opportunity to be qualified to hunt on the property for the 2018-2019 season.  If you are interested
in hunting this season, you will need to attend this class.

 

Following this orientation, a lunch will be served featuring wild game and sides.  Please RSVP
(with the number of persons) if you are planning to attend either the orientation and/or the meal.
Your family is welcome to come to the meal even if they do not plan to hunt with you!  Please
direct your RSVP to the main office at 859.858.4060 through the week 9a - 5p.

Or, if you are unable to get through during these times,  please contact Don Smallwood at
615.887.3110.

 

We hope to see you there!
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